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September 14, 2012

Delivered by Email & Courier

Philip Poon
Regulatory Affairs
Hydro One Networks Inc.
483 Bay Street
Toronto, Ontario M5G 2P5

Dear Mr. Poon:

Re: Information Request of Hydro One Networks Inc.
EB-2011-0140

We are writing on behalf of our client, AltaLink Ontario, L.P. ("AltaLink"), to request additional
information from the incumbent transmitter, Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One"), in respect
of the proposed East-West Tie line (EB-2011-0140).

Pursuant to the Hydro One protocol filed in this proceeding dated January 9, 2012 (the
"Protocol"), and the associated Directive dated September 20, 2011, we understand that the Board
will be involved in all information requests made to Hydro One related to the East-West Tie line.
Consequently, we have copied the Board Secretary and Staff on this information request to Hydro
One. We understand that by copying the Board Secretary, this request will be made part of the
public record in the EB-2011-0140 proceeding.

In preparing its plan, AltaLink must consider and address the interconnection of the proposed
East-West Tie line with the relevant Hydro One transformer stations (Wawa, Marathon, and
Lakehead TS).

As part of its June 28, 2012 production of documents, Hydro One included at Tab 3(c) aerial
images of each of the applicable Hydro One transformer stations showing existing station layouts
including line entrances.

AltaLink is writing to request additional substation layout diagrams that clearly identify, for each
of the relevant Hydro One transformer stations, all existing and future bays where the proposed
East-West Tie line will be connected.

If Hydro One is not sure where the new circuits will terminate (i.e. the design is not yet done),
please provide Hydro One’s assumptions about the station design so that all registered
transmitters can base their proposals on the same set of design assumptions.
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AltaLink would benefit from the use of this information as an input into its planning process.

Sincerely,

Original signed by John A.D. Vellone

John A.D. Vellone

CC: Ms. Kristen Walli, Board Secretary, Ontario Energy Board
Ms. Jennifer Lea, Board Staff, Ontario Energy Board
Mr. Steve Hodgkinson, AltaLink Ontario, L.P.
J. Mark Rodger, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP


